
 

 

                     STAFF REPORT 

 
MEETING DATE: November 18, 2024   
 
TITLE:  
Welcome new BEDC board members T.J. Finn, Gary Blake, and Chris McCool and thank former 
board members Connie Schroeder and Amberley Palmer for their service.  
 
AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY: 
Angela Ryan, BEDC Operations Manager 
 
BACKGROUND/HISTORY: 
Please welcome new board members Gary Blake to Seat 2 and T.J. Finn to Seat 6, and Chris 
McCool to complete the unfilled term of Seat 7. We will have a short recess to thank Connie and 
Amberley for their time on the BEDC Board.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
N/A 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
None; item presented for informational purposes. 
 
ATTACHMENT: 
None 


